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TWO VEHICLE ACCIDENT ROUTE 58 
 

SUFFOLK, Virginia (February 5, 2015) Suffolk Police and Suffolk Fire & Rescue 

personnel responded earlier this evening to a two vehicle accident with 

entrapment. 
 

Emergency Communications received the call at 6:41 p.m. advising of the 

collision in the westbound lane in the 1500 block of Holland Road/Route 58 

involving an 18-wheeler and a Pontiac Grand Am.   
 

The driver of the passenger vehicle, a 24-year-old female, had to be removed 

from her vehicle by Suffolk Fire & Rescue personnel using heavy duty 

equipment.  She received emergency medical treatment and assessment and 

was ground transported to Sentara Obici Hospital with non-life threatening 

injuries.  The driver of the 18-wheeler was not injured.   
 

Westbound Route 58/Holland Road was briefly shut down and eastbound Route 

58/Holland Road was down to one lane as traffic was diverted.  The roadway 

reopened within the hour.    
 

The cause of the accident remains under investigation. 
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